ERRATA
Minutes of Meeting of Board of Governors
Consideration of Audit Report of the Financial Year 2017-18

As we are aware, the audit report for the last financial year was considered and deliberated in detail. The Board expressed its happiness over the observations submitted by the audit agency as there were no serious observations on conduct of activities. Simultaneously the Board directed to comply the observations raised in the audit report. 
This may be considered as a part of minutes of the meeting which we unfortunately missed in the detailed minutes submitted earlier.  
     

 Prof. B.B.Tiwari
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